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European Newsletter – Boletín - Bulletin 

 

 

European Conference 2019 

The Portuguese Committee is proud in hosting 
European Meeting and Conference 2019 event 
and invites all the European Committees to 
participate at meeting and share information 

about this conference held in Lisbon and Sintra. 

The European Meeting and Conference will be 
held under the theme:  

EDUCATION FOR SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT 

Meeting May 16 in Lisbon 
Conference May 17-18 in Sintra  

International registrations and presentations: 
Please, follow the link 

https://goo.gl/forms/IqIEOLB3ipJQkVrP2 

Conference web site 
https://omepportugal.wordpress.com/eurocon
f19/  

An extra conference program, with a touristic 
and educational tour, will be held on the 19th 
May 2019 (Sunday). 

       

                             
Invitation from OMEP - Czech Republic 

Dear European OMEP colleagues and friends, 

Some of you participated in the OMEP World 
Assembly and Conference in Prague in June 
2018 where we celebrated the 70th Anniversary 
of OMEP.  

Due to a good economic outcome, we have the 
privilege to contribute to participation in the 
OMEP meeting and conference in Lisbon in May 
2019. 

Read more on the next page! 
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OMEP Czech Announcement, February 2019: 

REGISTRATION FEE CONTRIBUTION 

Dear European OMEP Colleagues and Friends, 

Some of you participated in the OMEP World Assembly and Conference in Prague in June 2018 where we 

celebrated the 70th Anniversary of OMEP. We believe that you still have this event in your memories. The Czech 

OMEP committee see such opportunities to meet face to face as a very important part of our OMEP mission.  

This is the reason why we, for the next three years, have decided to establish financial support for delegates 

who want to participate in an OMEP conference and meeting on the European level, but do not have enough 

resources.  

The next European Meeting and Conference will be held in May 2019 in Lisbon, Portugal. The participation fee is 

220 EUR. Thus, OMEP Czech announces REGISTRATION FEE CONTRIBUTION (220 EUR) for two persons – 

members of European National OMEP committees – who will represent their country. 

If you are interested in this offer, we ask Presidents of European National committees to send the following 

information to Czech OMEP before 10th of April 2019: 

1) Name of the Delegate, and contact details  

2) Name of the OMEP National Committee 

3) Short letter of support written by the President of National Committee  

We believe that this is one way to contribute to better cooperation within OMEP Europe. 

On behalf of OMEP Czech Milada Rabusicova (President OMEP Czech) E-mail address: milada@phil.muni.cz 

Please use the OMEP Action plan: 

FROM DECLARATIONS TO ACTIONS -Action plan for OMEP 2018-2019  

Prague, Czech Republic, June 29, 2018  

http://www.worldomep.org/file/2018_OMEP_Declarion(ENG).pdf    
http://www.worldomep.org/spn/index.php?hCode=POLICY_03_04 

   Hope to see you in Lisbon!  
                          Ingrid Engdahl 

This newsletter is forwarded to you by each national OMEP committee. To unsubscribe - contact your 

national president. 

Este boletín le es enviado por cada comité nacional de OMEP. Para cancelar la suscripción - contacte a su 

presidente nacional. 

Ce bulletin vous est envoyé par chaque comité national de l’OMEP. Pour vous désabonner, contactez 

votre président national. 

 

 

What's up in Europe? Send your 

contribution to the next newsletter to 

ingridengdahl@gmail.com 

¿Qué pasa en Europa? Envíe su 

contribución al próximo boletín a 

ingridengdahl@gmail.com 

Qu'est-ce qui se passe en Europe? 

Envoyez votre contribution au prochain 

bulletin à ingridengdahl@gmail.com  
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